
 

 

 

 
 
March 14, 2019 
 
Hello Friends, 
 
On Saturday, May 4, 2019, The Adolfo Camarillo High School Music Boosters will host the 14th annual 
Dinner & Auc�on fundraiser.  The evening will include a pasta dinner, silent and live auc�ons, and live 
entertainment provided by the ACHS Concert & Symphonic Bands, Jazz Band, Orchestra, and Choir.  This 
is our largest fundraiser and we need your help to make it a success. 
 
The purpose of this le�er is to request a tax-deduc�ble dona�on to support the music programs at 
Adolfo Camarillo High School.  As a donor, your name will be added to our printed event program and 
our ACHS Music website.  Our aim is to benefit from your generosity, while developing a rela�onship 
between our program and your business.  
 
With nearly 200 par�cipants this year, our music program con�nues to grow and we need help now 
more than ever.  Money raised will be used to offset the many expenses required to operate a quality 
music program.  Our musicians are visible in the community, par�cipa�ng in more than thirty 
compe��ons, parades, concerts, and events each year.  While members and their families contribute 
substan�ally to the program, the ACHS Music Boosters budget projects an overall need of $180,000.  We 
will not be able to reach this goal without addi�onal community support.  
 
We would like to thank you in advance for your generous contribu�on.  The ACHS Music Boosters are a 
501 (c)(3) tax-exempt organiza�on and all contribu�ons are deduc�ble to the amount allowed by law 
under Tax ID # 47-0945780.  
  
Thank you for taking this opportunity to make an impact on the success of the musicians of Adolfo 
Camarillo High School. 
 
With thanks and apprecia�on,  
 

ACHS Music Boosters 
info@achsmusic.com 
www.achsmusic.com  
  
Mail to: 

ACHS Music Boosters Treasurer 
204 Bent Twig Avenue 
Camarillo, Ca 93012 

or 

PO Box 2366 
Camarillo, CA 93011 
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